
EASPA NEW MEMBER’S WELCOME 
 
Congratulations on your new position within the Upper Grand District School Board and 
WELCOME as a new member of The Ontario Secondary School Teacher’s Federation (OSSTF). 
 
You are now the member of a strong and supportive federation.  You have the unique benefit of 
fellowship, not only within your educational assistant/special program assistant bargaining unit, 
but also with 6 other units within the district of Upper Grand.  Elementary and secondary 
secretaries, technical support staff, secondary teachers, professional support service personnel 
(CYC’s, Attendance Counsellors, Psych services) are all fellow members of OSSTF.  We also 
share our district with some members of the other publicly funded school board, Wellington 
Catholic DSB, namely their educational assistants and office and clerical staff. 
 
We work conscientiously to continue our professional relationship and supportive relationship 
with the UGDSB.  We have a common goal within our district, the education of our students.   
 
Enjoy the many new challenges that you will certainly encounter this year.  Remember to take 
some time to enjoy the successes, however small, and the important role that you will play in the 
lives of your students.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Tracey Selkirk 


